
TOWN OF AURORA 

TOWN BOARD WORK SESSION 

August 8, 2016 
 

 
 

 The following members of the Aurora Town Board met on Monday, August 8, 2016 at 

5:30 p.m. in the Southside Municipal Center Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East 

Aurora, NY, for the purpose of holding a work session. 
 

 Present:  Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman 

Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 
    

 Others Present: Ronald Bennett  Town Attorney 

William Kramer  Code Enforcement Officer 

         

 

1)  Code Review: 
 

 The Board completed its review of a proposed Special Event Code.  The Town Clerk will 

make the changes and distribute the revised code to the Board.  They also discussed the solar 

power moratorium. 

 

2)  Jackson Falls/Major Park proposal: 

 

 The Board and Town Attorney discussed the implications created by using Majors Park 

as a “match” for a grant for the WNY Land Conservancy to purchase the  Jackson Falls (aka: 

Mothers Falls) property.  Attorney Bennett stated that this involves a deed, not an easement.  

Supervisor Bach stated he did not recall any restrictions as to the use or development of Majors 

Park being mentioned in prior conversations.   

 

 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


